
 

 
 

  
 
 

June 30th, 2020 
 
Clay County Manager 
Attn: Howard Wanamaker  
P.O. Box 1366 
Green Cove Springs, FL 
32043-0109 
 
Mr. Wanamaker 
 
The County was gracious enough to donate 3 surplus vehicles to the City of Keystone Heights 
approximately 12 years ago for use at our airport.  Two of these vehicles served as primary 
transportation within airport property, but they ran their course. We currently utilize the third 
vehicle as a “Crew Car” for transient pilots who fly into our airfield and need transportation to 
local restaurants and/or accommodations due to inclement weather.  This vehicle is a 2002 Chevy 
Impala and has 160K miles.  Those miles are starting to show on the ’ol girl and it’s becoming 
more to maintain each month. Having a crew car at our facility not only helps pilots decide where 
they will fly for fuel and services, but also helps stimulate our local economy by getting them to 
local shopping and restaurants. 
 
Please accept this as a formal request from the City of Keystone Heights for the Keystone Heights 
Airport Authority for any possible surplus vehicles the County may have currently or in the 
future. 
 
If we need to provide the County with any additional information to process this request, please 
let us know. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

Maria K. Hitt 
 
Maria K. Hitt 
Airport Manager 
Keystone Heights Airport 
 


